
       Spring 1 - Our Wonderful World 

Early Years Foundation Stage Framework 
As Writers, we will explore a range of fiction and non-fiction texts including Supertato 
and Penguins. We will learn how to write simple CVC words using sounds learnt from Basics 
2 and 3.  

As Readers, we will continue to learn how to segment and blend sounds in words in order 
to read. We will be learning the Basics 3 phonemes and Tricky Words following the  
Supersonic Phonic Friends scheme.  

As Mathematicians, we will continue to subitise within 5 as well as matching numerals to 
quantities. We will also be comparing sets and using language of comparison such as: more 
than, fewer than, an equal number to. 

As Geographers, we will investigate maps and use them to compare our local area to  
Bristol City Centre.  

As Chefs, we will be cooking up our very own Stir Fry! 

As Musicians, we will learn to listen to the beat of music and show the beat with  
actions. We will also have the opportunity to play along to the music using percussion  
instruments and perform our own sound story as a class.  

As Historians, we will find out how Bailey’s Court has changed over time.  

As Artists, we will explore the art of Yayoi Kusama’s. We will then create our own  
artwork inspired by her famous polka dot designs.   

As Scientists, we will carry out experiments linked to hygiene and we will learn about the 
importance of hand washing. We will also recognise, talk about and know the changes that 
occur in winter.  

As Designers, we will make use of our PlayPod resources to build models that will support 
us when role playing characters in stories we have been learning.  

As Theologians, we will explore religious beliefs in a thoughtful way.  We will learn about 
different festivals and celebrations that take place around the world including Chinese 
New Year and the Lantern Festival.  

In PE, we will develop our control and balance through Gymnastics. We will  
explore ways to jump, land, roll and move safely with increased confidence.  

In Computing, we will explore computing systems by programming Bee-Bots to move and 
turn accurately along a route.  

Our theme in PSHE this term is ‘Healthy Me’. We will learn that we need to exercise to 
keep our bodies healthy and explore how moving and resting is good for our bodies. We 
will explore healthy and unhealthy foods so we can make healthy eating choices.  
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